Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch

Executive Board Meeting Minutes

November 9, 2009

In Attendance: Byrnes, Brand, Blaine, Cerny, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kline, 



      St. Jean, Tippett

Items Discussed:

1. Russ St. Jean proposed changes to the current by-laws. The changes will be discussed at the December meeting.

2. Neil Kline has a new Sgt., Robin Gardner for Wednesday drivers.

3. No one will drive on Thanksgiving or Christmas.

4. Lew Tippett is doing in-house training for new members. He has come up with a program that he will name a ready reference manual. More information will be provided at the December meeting. Neil Kline will put the finished product on the website for Board members. Then he will post it for the general membership.

5. Five residents requested applications for membership after Dick Byrnes’ article appeared in the last issue of The Greenbelt Gazette.

6. John Natalo and Dick Byrnes drove the car on Halloween.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary

